Fast Rochester
Home and Garden Club
‘Will Celebrate a Milestone

Excitement is mounting as the East Rochester Home
and Garden Club prepares for a special event.

The club’s first meeting was held in June of 1954.
The club held its first flower show in 1955 under the
titte “Special Occasions.” They currently have 20
members.

A 60th Anniversary Celebration will be held on
June 17th at Classic 57 Restaurant in Migerva.

Kim Overholt, President
CONGRATULATIONS!

Flower Show 101 Workshop:
An Explanation &
Demonstration
Wednesday, August 13

11 amto1 pm
Canton Garden Center

Shirley Wigginton and Celine Hallier will go
through the Flower Show Schedule and explain all
the classes. A design for most of the categories will
be available for viewing and questions. Also, an
explanation of how to present your horticulture
specimens will be given. Bring your questions to
the workshop!

Celine Hallier, Flower Show Chair

Children’s Garden News

The 2014 Children's Garden educational programs
will be held on THURSDAYS from 9:30 to 10:30 am.
Pre-registration is required for all programs. An adult/
guardian must be present. Children will be assigned
to an activity group according to age. SEEDS are 3-5
and SPROUTS are 6-9. The program themes are:

June 5 "Growing in Our Shoes"”
What do living things need?
Children can bring an old pair of shoes to plant.

5 June 19 "Bugs, Bugs, Bugs”
..-.f/ Can bugs be friends and foes?

ri:w July 3 "Red, White, Blue and YOU"
‘ What do nature symbols tell us
about our state and country?

July 17 "Grains and Terrains"
Why do different grains grow in different areas?

August 7 "Mr. McGregor's Garden"
How did your garden grow?

REGISTRATION IS EASY
online at www.cantongardencenter.com [or
complete the form at the Canton Garden Center office
or call 330 455-6172

We are excited about the learning opportunities
and activities that will be happening at the
Children's Garden this summer. Join us!

Nancy Quinn-Simon & Sue March,
Children’s Garden Chairs
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: Stop by the Arrangers’ Cupboard Gift Shop
| Hours: Tuesday -Friday 10 am to 2 pm
|
1
|

Unique items, summeyr paper products,
great hostess gifts

Garden Club of Ohio News

Again this year, GCO'’s Fall District Meeting will be a
road trip down to Amish country. MARK YOUR
CALENDAR for October 15. It will be a fun-filled,
rewarding day including lunch at the Amish Door.

GCO has several schools scheduled. Dates and
locations for these educational schools can be found
on the GCO web site, gardenclubofohio.org.

Congratulations to North Canton Garden Club for
the Blue Star Memorial Marker Installation to be held
on June 11. Thank you for your giftto
honor our Veterans.

Bonnie Brown, District Director

25th Holly Pine Lane

November 20—23

It’s Christmas in Summer!!? Yes, for the Holly
Pine Lane Committee who has already begun to
meet, think, and work on our 25th Anniversary Year!

Our founder, Gloria Atwell, passed away last June.
She loved Holly Pine Lane and we do miss her.

Jackie Stahl has been busy all winter creating and
just waiting for our committee’s approval of her many
creations. We hope you are thinking about your
trees and wreaths. Remember nothing is judged so
just “do your thing.”

We want collections for our back room. [f you have
an idea, call committee chairs, Marie Fecske (330
492-7559) or Jackie Stahl (330 477-3676).

Community Beautification
Please nominate homes and businesses
for our beautification vecognition!

Call Linda Lawrence (330 499-2959) for details.


http://www.cantongardencenter.com/
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Canton Garden Center’
“TOUR OF GARDENS”

July 11, 12, and 13

10 am to 4 pm
$15 per person

This year’s tour includes five beautiful gardens plus a bonus
fairey garden! VYou'll love the variety of features in these
gardens including a natural pond, a three tier waterfall,
hanging baskets of tropical flowers, beautiful annuals and
perennials, patios, a six foot water feature with vocks, a 150
year old pin oak tree, and many more surprises!

“KICK-OFF PATRON PARTY”

July 10

6:30 pm to 8:30 pm
hors d’oewvres, wine, and desserts
$40]961" person (includes a Tour Ticket)

The Patron Party will be held at the lovely home of
Ken Manda & Iraida Quintana-Manda. The many
garden areas are each uniquely planted. A lovely
waterfall pond is near the patio area. Other areas
include a Japanese garden, natural gardens, a
fairey village, and a serene shaded woodland.

For tickets to both events, stop by the
Canton Garden Center or
call Jeanne Freitag at 330 478-0129
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